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January 1, 2024 
 

INDEPENDENT REGISTERED MUNICIPAL ADVISOR (“IRMA”) DISCLOSURE 
 
By publicly posting this written disclosure, the City of Minneapolis, MN (the “City”) intends that market 
participants receive and use it for the purpose of the Independent Registered Municipal Advisor (“IRMA”) 
exemption to the Securities and Exchange Commission’s (“SEC”) Municipal Advisor Rule. 
 
The City has engaged Ehlers and Associates, Inc. (“Ehlers”) as its municipal advisor. Ehlers has represented 
to the City that it is registered as a municipal advisor with the SEC and the Municipal Securities Rulemaking 
Board. The City will rely on Ehlers to provide advice on proposals from financial service firms concerning the 
issuance of municipal securities and municipal financial products (including investments of bond proceeds 
and escrow investments) Any proposals received by the City may be shared with its municipal advisor. 
 
This certificate may be relied upon until March 18, 2025 or until revoked in writing by the City.  
 
Any inquiries regarding this disclosure can be addressed to: 
 
Dave Wheeler, Manager – Banking, Investments & Debt 
City of Minneapolis 
350 South 5th Street, 323M, Minneapolis, MN 55415 
david.wheeler@minneapolismn.gov 
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